
NMAA PSAs 

The New Mexico Activities Association reminds you to Compete with Class!  Our 

core values of respect, integrity and responsibility are key components of good 

sportsmanship.  Do your part, stay in your lane and follow COVID safe practices.   

 

Attention fans, please remember that face coverings are required for all 

attendees.  Individuals must also practice social distancing throughout the event.  

It is also recommended that you wash your hands or use sanitizer often.  Enjoy 

today’s competition and remember to Compete with Class.  We are all in this 

together New Mexico!   

 

All across New Mexico, we’ve taken steps together to slow the spread of COVID-

19.  WE MUST CONTINUE to take personal responsibility to protect ourselves and 

our loved ones.  In order to continue these efforts to support our schools and 

extracurricular activities, everyone should:  

 FOLLOW state and local guidelines,  

 WEAR face coverings.  

 WASH our hands frequently, and 

 PRACTICE social distancing 



The New Mexico Activities Association would like to thank you for doing 

your part! Following COVID safe practices not only ensures safe 

participation in sanctioned events, but it will also help our county and 

all of New Mexico reach and maintain turquoise status.   


